[bookmark: _GoBack]IPSWICH HORSE SOCIETY SPRING SHOW 2017

The Ipswich Horse Society recently held a very successful and busy Easter Monday show at Trinity Park.  The committee were very relieved as last year the show had to be cancelled due to Storm “Katie” crossing the county that day.  
All classes were very well supported and it was lovely to see so many riders in the show jumping classes.  Also a new pony style and performance class and a ring for in-hand classes were added to the schedule which all proved popular.  
The show caters for riders of all ages, from 4 years upwards, and of all abilities and aims to provide a friendly and happy atmosphere.  It is organised and run by volunteers and the committee would like to thank all those people who gave up their time over Easter, both beforehand and on the day, especially judges and all the voluntary helpers who make the show run so smoothly.  Also, their sponsors, who continue to support the society which allows all profits to be donated to charity.  
The show this year was in aid of The Bumblebee Children’s Charity based at Sproughton, near Ipswich, supporting children with cerebral palsy and other motor learning difficulties.  
The society’s next event is a sponsored ride on Sunday 4th June at Winston, near Debenham, over approximately 12 miles (shorter route available if required), again for the same charity
